
 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

Information Sessions: PRGT and Ksi Lisims LNG 
 
 
A virtual community session will be held on Monday, July 22, 2024, 
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM to provide Nisga’a citizens with information about 
working on the PRGT and Ksi Lisims LNG projects.  
 
Team members from the PRGT and Ksi Lisims LNG projects will be 
available to answer your questions about PRGT construction activities 
this summer, and the types of training and job opportunities expected at 
Ksi Lisims LNG. 
 

 
Register in advance for this webinar. Click to register: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_rKBlmlq7QvWyQ-

i4jgftQQ 
 

Or use this QR code: 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the webinar. 
 

The event is limited to Nisga’a citizens only. 
 
 
Contact info@ksilisimslng.com with any questions. 
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